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                Portion of Skyline Parkway to close for repairs

[Duluth, MN] A portion of Skyline Parkway will close from Wednesday, July 31st through Tuesday, August 6th for catch basin and
storm repairs. Skyline Parkway will be closed between Chester Park Drive and a point just east of the entrance to Chester Bowl at
Chester Park.   Therefore, the only access to Chester Bowl will be from the west.  A signed detour route for Skyline traffic will be
posted along 19th Avenue East to 8th Street and along 9th Street to 11th Avenue East.
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